
PUBLIC HEARING CANCELLED 
On February 26, 2021, a public notice for the PROPOSED REVISION TO THE STATE 
IMPLEMENTATION PLAN TO MEET THE REQUREMENTS OF REASONABLY 
AVAILABLE CONTROL TECHNOLOGY (RACT) SET FORTH BY THE CLEAN AIR 
ACT (CAA) UNDER THE 2008 8-HOUR OZONE NAAQS was published in the Daily News.  

There was no request for a public hearing. The public hearing scheduled for Friday, April 9, 
2021 is CANCELLED. 

 

 


